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What a lovely way to celebrate 
the end of term with mass 

outdoors. It certainly seems 
appropriate to look forward to the 
holidays as a school and parish 

family. Thank you to Father 
James and to Deacon Peter for 
leading us in this celebration. 

Thank you to all the teaching staff 
who have worked tirelessly 

throughout the year. I wish them 
and their families a restful but 

enjoyable summer break.

Click here to read our Head Teacher's Blog

Please click on this link for the End of 
Academic Year Letter from Miss Murtagh

More Reception Class Highlights  >

View more pictures >

Reception & Class 1: Beach Trip

More Class 2 Highlights  >

Class 2: Delamere Trip

View more pictures >

Charley said " My favourite part of the trip 
was the den building, because we had to 
work as a team and use our imaginations. 
Our den was big enough for eight people and 
we made a garden outside.

Hana " I enjoyed building the dens, because 
when we did it we made a see-saw in our 
garden."

Eva " I loved exploring in the forest. I thought 
the stream shuffle was fun. If you don't know 
what a stream shuffle is I will tell you. You 
need to wear wellies. then get in the stream 
with a friend and shuffle your feet. Another 
friend has a net to catch the things we have 
disturbed in the stream. We caught a crayfish 
and the leader Nick said that was the first 
time she'd seen one in the stream in 
Delamere!"

Luke " I loved the campfire, because we sang 
songs and played bingo!"

Asher " My best part of Delamere was pond 
dipping, because we had fun and caught a 
fish!"

Class 1: Dance Workshop

View more pictures >

Mr Taylor’s class have said:-

We all had a go at dance as a class.   It is a 
good way to stay active.  We learnt a routine 
and danced with smiles on our faces.  It was 
really fun.

As a result, seven of our class now go to a 
breakfast dance club.  

We have even started a Monday dance class 
from 5pm to 6pm in our school hall. 

More Class 1 Highlights  >

More Class 3 Highlights  >

Class 3: Beeston Trip

View more pictures >

More Class 5 Highlights  >

Class 5: First Music Lesson

View more pictures >

More Class 6 Highlights  >

Class 6: End of Year 
Performance

More Class 4 Highlights  >

Class 4: Roald Dhal Day

View more pictures >

In September, along with thousands of other 

schools across the country, we celebrated the 

wonderful author Roald Dahl. Everyone in school 

dressed up as their favourite Roald Dahl character 

and each class visited Frodsham library to chose 

their own book. It was a great day filled with fun 

activities and lots of reading!

“Well done to Class 6 for their amazing 

performance!

Best wishes to you all as you move on to 

your different high schools on the start of 

your high school journey”  Mrs Newsham

View More Pictures >
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